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Mr. Phillips Carlson,

Managing Director,
Carlson Group of Industries
12, Ruby Square

Salinas, California

March 10, 2012

Dear Mr. Carlson,

We are conducting an event on this coming Monday, March 15, 2012. You are cordially invited to this event. Please find an enclosed invitation along with this letter.

This is a corporate fundraising event that we are holding to help the financially unstable employees and their families. Our group for corporate employees is committed to raise funds in order to help the corporate employees who are finding it hard to meet the ends.

We have made a list of around 500 families whose financial condition is very poor and they need clothes, medical care and other help.

The committee has decided to help these families with a minimum amount of $3000.

We request you to please confirm your visit in advance for the arrangements. You can contact us at our number for any queries you may have.

Thank you for your time and we look forward for your arrival at the venue.

Thanks & Regards,

Tina Rivera 

(Director)
Open Hearts Foundation
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